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Chapter 3

Gaby’s Plan
The Wags gathered around

Gaby and listened to her plan.
‘Tom, you keep watching.

Even at night when you’re in
bed. Abe, you do the same. But
we need to hear what’s going on
in the unit too. We need to
listen at the door’.

‘I don’t want to do that’, said
Abe. He took a couple of steps
back from the group.
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Tom and Gaby didn’t want
to be noticed. So they used the
stairs instead of the lift. 

They climbed to the third
floor. They walked very slowly.
They tiptoed down the hall. Tom
and Gaby stopped in front of
unit 13. They looked around.
Nobody was coming.

They pulled the glasses from
under their jackets. They put the
glasses up to the door. Each of
them put an ear against the
bottom of their glass. 

Then they heard it!
Tom and Gaby looked at

each other. Their mouths
dropped open. And their eyes
got bigger.
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